
        ESPORTS

MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT SUN ASSIGNMENTS
1 2 3 4 5 6 7

8 9 10 11 12 14

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 MON8

22 23 24 25 26 27 28

29 30 31 1 2 3 4

5 6 7 8 9 10 11

GRADE 8 BAND CAMP

JANUARY 2024

1 2 3 4 5

WED24 French: Test

8 9 10 11 12

AM Assembly in Gym
THU11

15 16 17 18 19

22 23 24 25 26

Gr. 8 Girls BB Tourney 

Jan. 26 & 27
FRI 12

Online Registration for 

Grade 10 Opens

29 30 31

Gr. 7 Band Camp

Track Attack ~ U of M

Happening in February….

Gr. 8 & 9 Boys BB Tourneys

University of Manitoba
Ski Trip ~ Holiday Mountain

8-3 to BioLab
Grade 9 LSRCSS Transition 

Presentation

FRIDAY

2024

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY

LEADERSHIP ~ BE A SANTA TO A SENIOR

129 Lockport Road Ph: 204-757-9881                      

Email: lockport-school@lssd.ca

Instagram: lockportlancers                                             

X (formerly Twitter): @LOCK_LSSD

University of Manitoba

Happy New Year Lockport Lancers. The school will reopen on Monday, January 8th, it will be school 
day 1.

We are hoping everyone had a restful winter break after a very busy month of TAG lunches, Spirit 
Week, overnight band camp, art field trips, basketball tryouts/practices, and track team practices 
during December at Lockport School.

We must take a moment to give thanks to everyone in our school and community that donated to all 
of our initiatives this holiday season. Boxes of pet donations to The ARK Project were overflowing 
after Ellena’s 14 Days of Giving. Mrs. Henaire sent a thank you from LSEC and mentioned that due to 
such an outpouring and variety of donations, many students were able to give a gift to a friend or 
family member and wrap it themselves. Our Leadership Team’s initiative of Be a Santa to a Senior 
was a success and is to be highlighted. This 100% student-led philanthropy effort donated not only 
items, and handmade cards, and a $550 cheque ($450 from funds raised by a bake sale supported 
by students, parents, staff, and $100 collected during an ever-popular hat day).

The Yearbook Three6Tea and Kernels Popcorn fundraisers were very effective. Mrs. Krawchuk 
reports that every dollar raised helps to reduce the price of the yearbook for all our students. 

The Lockport School gym will spend the coming weeks hosting our track and basketball teams in the 
mornings and after school. The gym is open to all students every morning at 8:30 and during the noon 
break. We encourage all students to involve themselves in the various extra -curricular activities that 
happen at Lockport School.

Our Band Concert will take place on Wednesday, January 31st at 7:00 p.m.

A reminder, the new year also brings the process of transitioning our grade 9 students to the Lord 
Selkirk Regional Comprehensive Secondary School. There will be a tour of the Comp on February 1st 
with an Open House for families on that same date, at 4:00 pm to 5:30 pm.

Our next round of report cards and student learning conferences happen in March, so please take the 
time to phone, email, or use the portal to keep up with your child’s progress.

H. Freiter       D. Marshall
Principal                 Vice Principal
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